
GUESTING AT "THE CHIEFS"
Friday, 27 January 2023

  
PAGASA was invited late afternoon of 27 January 2023 to the Studio 

Center of TV5 in Mandaluyong to tape for an episode of "The Chiefs" with

 former TV5 VP, Editor-in-Chief of Businessworld & anchor of the 

Program Roby Alampay and Philstar's Ana Marie "Amy" Pamintuan.
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